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Message from the President:

Welcome to the first edition of our QSC Newsletter. As 
we continue to grow QSC in so many ways, we know 
that we must improve our Communications Strategy so 
you all know what's happening in our club. QSC belongs 
to all of us and even though there is a small group that 
run it, we feel accountable to make sure you know what's 
happening so we can celebrate our successes and work 
on improving areas of need. In 2012, we implemented a 
new Club Website and upgraded our Intramural and 
Tournament Registration systems. Additionally, we have 
rapidly developed a strong presence in the Social Media 
world, with over 325 Likes on Facebook and a growing 
number of Twitter followers. Our intent with this 
Newsletter is to bring you a couple of pages of 
information per month which examine our efforts and 
results as a club. So, let me be the first to Welcome you 
to our Newsletter and if you have suggestions for stories 
or improvements, please direct them to 
newsletter@quakertownsoccerclub.org. 

All the best for a great 2013!!

Jeffrey Geiser

 

 

Club News:

Registration for the Spring/Summer Intramural season is 
now open.  Click here to go to our Registration web page.

This year's Sarah Parvin Memorial SoccerFest results 
exceeded our expectations once again.  Total donation of 
$52,098.81 was made to the Sarah Parvin Foundation on 
December 18, 2012. We look forward to this year's event, 
July 26-28. Check out our update on the club website 
HERE

Reminder, the Quakertown Soccer Club Travel Team 
Awards Night is this February 1st at 7:00 pm at Strayer 
Middle School.  

Coach's Corner:

Looking for some tournaments this winter?  Here are a 
few in the area.  Click the links to learn more.
Winter Fest at Palisades - 
     2/16 or 2/17 for Boys (6v6)
     2/23 or 2/24 for Girls (6v6)
3v3 President's Cup at BISC - 2/18
LV President’s Day Classic 3v3 @ Turff Club - 2/18
Petzold Memorial 3v3 @ DeSales – 3/2
Valley Turf Wars 7v7 – 3/23 & 3/24

mailto:newsletter@quakertownsoccerclub.org
http://www.quakertownsoccerclub.org/Intramural/index_E.html
http://www.quakertownsoccerclub.org/home/691247.html
http://www.pysanet.com/winter-festival
http://www.bucksmontisc.com/tournaments/t_youth_soccer2012.htm
http://www.turffclub.com/pages/tournaments.cfm
http://officerdavid.org/events/2013-soccer-tournament-announcement/
http://www.valleysoccerclub.org/page/show/526354-turf-war
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Fall Travel Results:

The Fall 2012 Travel season was a tremendous 
success to say the least.  The hard work of the 
kids, coaches and parents resulted in 7 first place 
finishes and 4 second places.  We must all 
remember that success isn't measured in wins and 
losses alone.  One of the goals of the QSC travel 
and academy programs is to develop our soccer 
players in a fun and supportive environment so that 
they can continue their growth well into the future.  
Congratulations to all. To see a complete list of the 
fall results click on the link below.

         Fall ICSL Results

Winter Classic Tournament Info:

 All tournaments will use a 3v3 or 4v4 format.
          All games will be held at Quakertown High School. 
          All games will be using full touchlines. 
          Registration Fee is $100/team.      
                 Co-Ed Teams MUST consist of 2 Male and 2 Females per team.            Click to Register Now

Champions 2nd Place
U-9M Cobras U-9F Strikers
U-10M Chaos U-10F S.W.A.T
U-11F Blue Tigers U-11M Young Guns Blue
U-11M Young Guns White U-12F Lightning Boltz
U-12M Blue Devils
U-13F Phantoms
U-14F '98s

QSC in the News:

Recently a number of QSC players were recognized for their 
hard work and dedication to the game with acceptance to 
EPYSA Olympic Development Program (ODP) teams.  The 
players competed in a series of tryouts throughout the fall with 
others from the surrounding area for a position on the team. 

Read more about EPYSA ODP  

Congratulations to the following players for making their 
respective teams:

1) Nicholas DiCara – U11M Young Guns
2) Ben Kave – U11M Young Guns
3) Micah Kratz – U11M Young Guns
4) Adam Wunsch – U11M Young Guns
5) Grace Kave – U13F Phantoms
6) Katie Moyer – U13F Phantoms
7) Morgan Small – U13F Phantoms
8) Kyle Woulfe – U17 Male Cougars
9) Line Kjaer – U17F Fireballs

 

http://www.icslsoccer.org/leagueadmin/Fall2012/index_E.html
https://ssl.demosphere.com/scripts/runisa.dll?m2:gp:1805987911.1474:73605+Elements/DisplayS+E+79824+App/0/+++57792847+++
http://www.epysa.org/odp/default.aspx
https://ssl.demosphere.com/scripts/runisa.dll?m2:gp:1805987911.1474:73605+Elements/DisplayS+E+79824+App/0/+++57792847+++
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